Minutes
Cherokee County Tourism Development Authority
December 14, 2020

The Cherokee County TDA met at 2:06pm on December 14, 2020 at the Murphy Visitor
Center.

Members present were Phylis Blackmon,Aurelia Stone, Steve Dickey, Mike Sheidy and
Sandra Daley. Also in attendance were Sherry Raines and Jan Olsen.

The meeting was called to order by Sandra Daley after which there was a moment of
silence and the pledge of allegiance.

For the Public Forum, Sherry Raines commented on how successful the Christmas
event has been so far. Jan Olsen also mentioned that the Andrews Christmas parade
was a success and that the “shop where your heart is” raffle was still on-going.

Mike Sheidy made a motion to approve the agenda, seconded by Steve Dickey and
unanimously adopted.

Phylis Blackmon made a motion to approve the November 9, 2020 minutes, which was
seconded by Mike Sheidy and unanimously adopted.

Cabrina Scionti made a request for a budget concerning much needed shelving units for
the Murphy Visitor Center office space, Aurelia Stone made a motion to grant her
$1,500.00, seconded by Steve Dickey and unanimously adopted.

Cabrina Scionti informed the board of some future plumbing expenses possibly being
caused by the dated sewage system. A plumber & public works employee was to come
and look at the situation via underground cameras after the holidays.

Sandra Daley made a motion to go into executive session, seconded by Aurelia Stone

and unanimously adopted.

Phylis Blackmon made a motion to end the executive session, seconded by Steve
Dickey and unanimously adopted.



Phylis Blackmon made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Steve Dickey and
unanimously adopted.
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